
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
At ADS the signs of Fall are everywhere! 
Thanksgiving crafts the students have 
proudly created fill our hallways, in our 
horticulture program students picked 
the fall harvest from our garden, and 
activities about leaves, pumpkins and 
the changing seasons can be heard 
coming from classrooms. It has been a 
bountiful and fruitful year so far with 
much to be thankful for. I hope you 
were able to connect with your child’s 
teacher for parent/teacher conferences 
to learn about your child growth and 
progress over the course of this school 
year. I continue to be proud of our 
students and all that they accomplish, 
as well as our remarkable and 
passionate staff for their commitment 
and dedication. With every step, 
everyday we continue to move forward.  
Soon we will wave goodbye to fall and 
welcome winter. There is much in store 
for the month of December. You will 
receive information on holiday events 
sponsored by our community partners, 
there will be in school events such as 
ugly sweater day and the grand opening 
of our new school store where all 
students will practice community skills 
of shopping… to shop for holiday 
presents for family and friends. If you 
are on social media, be sure to check 
out the ADS Facebook page for photos 
of school happenings.  
As we look to the long Thanksgiving 
weekend where many will visit family 
and friends, please take a moment to 
review the attached information 
regarding our safety and travel 
guidelines.  On behalf of myself and all 
the staff at ADS, we wish you and your 
family a Happy, Healthy and Safe 
Thanksgiving!   
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• Did you know that the COVID-19 vaccination is available for children 5-
11? Information is attached. 
 

• If your child received the COVID-19 vaccine, please notify our school 
nurses and provide them with proof of vaccination. This facilitates any 
contact tracing that needs to be completed and having this knowledge 
would allow us to best determine if your child’s need to quarantine if 
exposed to an individual that tests positive for COVID-19.  
 

• Travel Guidelines for Unvaccinated Individuals- While the NJ Travel 
Advisory is no longer in effect for vaccinated individuals, ADS will 
follow CDC guidance regarding domestic and international travel for 
unvaccinated individuals. Please see attached information. These 
quarantine standards must be observed. Please contact the school 
nurse if your child needs to quarantine based on the attached criteria.  
 

• If your child is absent for the day, please contact the school nurses to 
notify them of your child’s absence. They are doing their best to track 
illness and maintain the good health of our students.   
 

• As we soon will enter flu and cold season, please be mindful of sharing 
any signs of illness with the school nurses. The care and safety of our 
child and all students is their priority. This will help them to best 
manage the health and safety needs of our students. 
 
Please contact our nurses at 856-848-4700. Their extensions are 
below.  

 Linda Hughes- Ext. 1180 (Nurse in ECC) 
 Mary Meduri- Ext. 1154 (Nurse in ADS) 
 Stephanie Gjermo- Ext. 1147 (Nurse in ADS) 

• 12/4/21- POW/MIA- Holiday Toy Giving Event 
• 12/8/21- Nostalgia Knights Student Holiday Event 
• 12/10/21- Knights of Columbus Santa Visit (ECC Only) 

 

 

Dwarf heirloom corn that was planted in 
the garden last spring and harvested this 
fall by Room 28 












